
 

 
Jun.16 2013

 
Dr. Vladimir P. Beskoski 
Assistant Professor 
Faculty of Chemistry 
University of Belgrade 
 
Dear Dr. Beskoski 
 
I am very pleased to invite you to attend the meeting at Hyogo pref. Inst. of Env. Sci. Jul. 
29 2013. Your participation and discussion will be a valuable asset to the meeting of our 
joint research. If you could visit to JICA KANSAI for courtesy call with us, we would 
like to discuss international cooperation in future between Serbia and Japan. 
 
I am looking forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Takeshi Nakano 
Research Councilor, Hyogo pref. Inst. of Env. Sci. 
Hyogo Environmental Advancement Association 

 


